Dear Minister,

I have read concern the plan to cut back the marine parks established in Australia's oceans. In a time of rapid and serious climate change, rising sea levels, oceanic/marine degradation and overfishing at exorbitant rates, these marine parks offer hope and a possible balance to the global oceanic negatives. I urge you to reconsider this legislation in the interests of a sustainable future which is fast diminishing. Yours faithfully

Ms Deirdre O'Sullivan

10/147 Constitution Rd,

Dulwich Hill,

NSW 2203